
 
 

 

From: Rosanna Lee [mailto:rosannalee2009@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 3:50 PM 

To: Johnson, Kenneth 

Subject: Support for Brisbane Baylands 

 

Dear Planning Commission, 

 

I am a resident and love living in Brisbane just as many of our neighbors do. Brisbane needs to 

keep up with the times and the changing environment around us. That includes the appropriate 

levels of development to continue to make Brisbane a desired place to live and work. I support 

working with UPC to create an appropriate development plan for Brisbane Baylands and trust the 

Planning Commission will arrive at the best plan. That would mean it would need to be feasible 

for the development firm and yes, even make them money. Overall, development improves 

quality of life of residents and surrounding communities. We must also consider the alternative 

to development which is just a large piece of unused, toxic land. Thank you. 

 

R. Bassford 
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